
Irish Martial Arts Commission 
 
Irish Martial Arts Commission 
13 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2 

MB: 0872-940735 
E Mail: admin@imac.ie 

Web: www.imac.ie 
Dear Instructor, 
Please find enclosed application forms for the Irish Martial Arts Commission and a leaflet 
outlining the benefits of I.M.A.C. membership as requested. 
 

Your completed application form will be forwarded to the designated IMAC Advisory Board       
of the System through which you are apply to join – or to the IMAC Executive if no appropriate 
IMAC Advisory Board currently exists. That Advisory Board (or Executive) may then contact 
you for further information or clarification based on the criteria for entry into that System.  
Some IMAC Advisory Boards have an additional annual membership fee. 
 

The Advisory Board of each System is made up of elected representatives from within that 
System and, should your application be successful, your organisation will be given the 
opportunity to nominate a representative onto the Advisory Board 
 

When your application has been processed by the N.G.B. their decision will be forwarded to the 
I.M.A.C. Executive Committee for their approval. 

q If the decision of both bodies is positive, you will be informed that your application has 
been successful. 

q If the decision of either body is negative, you will be offered the opportunity to put your 
case personally to the full Executive Committee (made up of two representatives from 
each of the I.M.A.C. Systems).  

q The decision of the I.M.A.C. Executive Committee is final in regard to membership 
applications - pending an ultimate right of appeal to the next A.G.M. 

 
Should your application be accepted, you will become a probationary member for a period of 
three years from the date of your application. During the period you will be able to take part in 
all I.M.A.C. business and debate, you will be entitled to avail of all I.M.A.C. publicity services 
but will not have voting rights. Thereafter, on the approval of the Executive Committee, you 
shall be deemed to be a full voting member of the I.M.A.C. 
 
 

As part of the application process, and as a requirement under the National Vetting Bureau Act 
and Children First Act, all Instructors must undergo the IMAC National Vetting process. The 
required forms will be forwarded to each named Instructor, Assistant Instructor and Volunteer in 
your organization / club once your application has been endorsed by the IMAC Executive 
Committee. If you have queries on the National Vetting Process, please contact Children's 
Officer and Authorised Signatory, Brigid Ruane at children@imac.ie. 
 

For further information please contact the President at the above number. 
Looking forward to receiving your application. 
 
______________________      
Brendan Dowling, President.  
 
Copies of the I.M.A.C. Constitution, Rules & Regulations, Anti-Doping Policy & National Policy for 
Young People and IMAC National Vetting Process are all available on request once an application has 
been submitted and accepted as being ‘complete & in progress’ by the IMAC Executive.  
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